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The Parents’ Association at NAS Dubai aims to add value to our school by promoting 
community spirit, hosting fun family events and raising charitable funds. All parents 
are welcome to join the general PA meeting on the first Monday of each month. These 
meetings are a great way to get involved in event planning and preparation as well as 
to meet other NAS parents. Our main yearly events include the Autumn Family BBQ, 
Christmas Fayre, Family Fun Day and the Summer Parent Gala evening. If you would 
like to be included on the PA mailing list or would like further information please 
email the Co-Chairs Maria Murgian and Svenja Cassia at naspadubai@gmail.com 

Chatterbox Cafe is an integral part of our Parent Community, providing a haven for 
parents and teachers alike.  It is a place where the spirit of the school is captured and 
many new friendships are borne; everyone is welcome! It is run exclusively by parents 
who are kind enough to donate baked goods and give their time volunteering to help 
run the Café. We celebrate both National and International Holidays and hold co�ee 
mornings for our Class Reps and their classes. A�er covering overheads, the proceeds 
from the Café are given directly to charity chosen by the Parent Community. You can 
view our photo gallery on the Chatterbox Facebook Page - NAS Dubai Chatterbox Café.  
If you would like to bake or have time to assist us in the running of the Café please 
contact Donna Limin at naschatterbox@gmail.com.  We look forward to welcoming 
you for a co�ee, cake and a chat! 

The Class Rep network at NAS Dubai aims to provide a casual social network by 
encouraging voluntary co�ee mornings, evenings out and children’s activities outside 
school.  Tasks will also include:  collating contact data at the start of the school year 
for circulation amongst the class; forwarding information regarding school and PA 
events to class members; co-ordination of a class or year stand at the annual Family 
Fun Day; organizing voluntary seasonal and end of year gi�s for teaching sta�.  Each 
class ideally has 1 or a maximum of 2 parents who share the responsibility.  To register 
interest in taking up the role of Class Rep for 2015-16 please contact Head of Class 
Reps, Julia August, at nasclassreps@gmail.com 


